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Friday 17th June 2022
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are very excited to inform you that Year 3 and 4 will have the opportunity to go to the seaside for a day.

Traditionally, this trip has been offered to our Year 2 children. However, due to the school closures during the past
two years, both the Year 3 and 4 children have never had the opportunity to go on this wonderful trip! We will be
heading to Broadstairs where the children will have the opportunity to play, swim and picnic on a sandy beach. The
cost of this trip for each child is £7.50 and will be available to pay this week via school money.

We will leave school at 9:15am on Monday the 4th of July and return LATE. There are a few options for pick up on
this day. Our train will arrive into Kings Cross at 4:30pm.

You can:

- Collect your child from Kings Cross at the designated spot (spot to be confirmed later) at 4:30pm

- Collect your child from school at 5:15pm

On this day, there will be two lunch options. One option is for your child to have a fish & chip lunch supplied by a
local shop. We have used this store previously and they have been wonderfully accommaodating! If you choose this
option for your child, it is at an additional cost of £3:80 which will be paid via school money. If this form is returned
after the deadline of Friday 24th June, your child will not be able to have fish and chips as they require advance
notice of the numbers.

Otherwise, they can bring their own packed lunch with them on the day.

Regardless of these two options, ALL children will need snacks and water to bring with them to accommodate the

extra long length in the school day.

To make this trip happen, we will be needing some parent volunteers to come with us. These volunteers will have
their train tickets provided and will be expected to help monitor the children. We will inform those that have been
chosen to attend this trip by Monday 27th June.

If any other parents wanted to attend the trip, they would be welcome but this would be at their own expense.
Currently train tickets for the day and times of travel are estimated to be £25.00.

Please complete the following form by FRIDAY 24th JUNE to help us with our organisation for this day:

https://forms.gle/dAPRY5zMBWeohEwh9

Thanks,

Year 3&4 Team

Head Teacher: Phil Allman
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